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From: coy bifulco <coy.bifulco@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2025 9:03 AM
To: cpweb; Fisher Vicki
Subject: Appeal of the First Presbyterian Church decision

CAUTION: This email is from an outside source. Use caution before opening attachments, clicking links or 
providing confidential information.  

I am writing to appeal the decision of the First Presbyterian Church's conditional use permit for a low-
barrier warming center at the building that was made on the date of 01-09-2025.  
 
thanks, 
Coy Bifulco 
Phone: 605-545-3391 
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